
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am writing to you today as a citizen of Mendocino County. I'm urging you to both terminate your contract 
with the USDA Wildlife Services and it's lethal IWDM Program, and to establish a NWDM (Non-lethal 
Wildlife Damage Management) Program. That program should be administered locally. I do NOT want my 
tax dollars to continue funding a program that kills native wildlife. We should be looking into non-lethal 
ways of co-existence.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Joseph Marsala 

 


